o Website http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/glenview
o Twitter @TDSB_Glenview

'AY IN TOUCH

[MPORTANT DATES

April 10 Passover begins at sunset
April 12 International Day of Pink
April 13 Swim Meet City Finals
April 14 Good Friday
April 16 Easter Sunday
April 17 Easter Monday
April 18 Whole School Going to TIFF
School Council Meeting - 6:30 p.m.
April 21 School Yard Clean up
April 22 Earth Day
May 16 Grade 7 Immunization for all students
May 17 Grade 8 Immunization for girls
May 24 Spring Concert at Lawrence Park C.L.
June 27 Grade 8 Graduation, 5 pm @ Montecassino

Springas almost sprung! Since returning from March Break we have enjoyed the warmer
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temperatures and more classes have been going outside to enjoy the nicer weather.

Glenview hosted a fabulous 22™ Performing Arts Festival last night. Thank you to all the students
that participated in PAF and showcased their multiple talents. We are fortunate to have students
at Glenview who have such a wide variety of talents that include singing, dancing, magic, martial
arts, instruments, monologue and rondo. It was a great success and we appreciate the community
support. This endeavour could not have been undertaken without the extra efforts of staff and
students.

On Tuesday, April 18, the whole school will be going to TIFF (Toronto International Film Festival for
Children). We will be leaving Glenview at 9:30 am and returning at approximately 1 pm. Students
must bring a packed lunch that day because they will be eating at TIFF. All students are expected
to attend this exciting learning experience and pre and post activities will take place in classrooms.
The servery will be closed on April 18. Permission forms will be going home on Monday, April 3",



The TDSB conducted its first Student Census for all Grade 7-12 students in 2006 and the second one
in 2011. The data collected from both rounds of the Census have provided the school system,
parents and the community with valuable information to help improve our schools for the benefit
of all students. The third Student Census is coming up in April 2017. The questions are similar to the
previous Census questions, which asks students about themselves, their experiences in and outside
of school, and their well-being. At Glenview, we have set aside Period 5 (2:15 pm) on Tuesday, April
18" to write the Census. Any student who is absent will write on an alternative day that is to be
set. If you do not wish your child to participate, please complete the attachment at the bottom of
Parentview and return it to school by Monday, April 3,

Our Staffing Committee, composed of staff and parents, have been working diligently to develop a
staffing model for September 2017. We will have a total of 26 classes which is the same as this
year. We will keep you informed of our progress and the new model will be attached to the last
edition of Parentview in June.

Our Spring concert is scheduled at Lawrence Park Collegiate on Wednesday, May 24" beginning at
6:30 p.m. There will be more information to follow shortly.

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF WEDNESDAY. APRIL ) H
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On Wednesday, April 12™ Glenview is participating in the International Day of Pink. It is a day
where communities across the country, and across the world, can unite in celebrating diversity and
raising awareness to stop homophobia, transphobia and all forms of bullying. The International Day
of Pink was started in Nova Scotia when 2 straight high school students saw a gay student wearing
a pink shirt being bullied. The 2 students intervened but wanted to do more to prevent
homophobic and transphobic bullying. They decided to purchase pink shirts, and a few days later
got everyone at school to arrive wearing pink, standing in solidarity. The result was that an entire
school took a stand and began working together to prevent all forms of bullying.

On Friday, March 31%, during period 1, all students will be participating in a lesson called “Outside
the Box” so we can begin our discussion here at school and establish a common language. As you
can see from the picture below, we have a bulletin board created to promote acceptance for all
and reduce bullying and homophobic language throughout our school. We will be having a school-
wide assembly on Wednesday, April 12" and we are challenging our students and staff to wear
PINK that day and stand up to bullying. Please stay tuned for more pictures in the next edition.




VIARCH = STUDENT RECOGNITION AWARD WINNERS

We would like to congratulate the following recipients for demonstrating exemplary honesty in
their classes: Cheryl Z., Kayleigh H., Reese M., Saul W., Gaspard D., Drew P., Sasha G., Elena P.,
Ersi L., Rachel L., Noah G., Jasmine J., Kate Y., Emma C., Marcus K., Jonah D., Stacy N., Georgina T.,
Julia G., Omid Y., Zara S., Brooke L., Anisa W., Hayden F., Juliette H., Alexis T., Kal K., Jataiya M.,
Defne A., Becky R., Jonathan H., Elenee H., Lina R., Miriam S. and Yasmeen C.

CONCOURS D'ART ORATOIRE 2017

Every year our Grade 8 French Immersion and Extended French students participate in a provincial
public speaking competition called the Concours/Festival d’art oratoire. On Monday, March Y
2017, after months of practise, our school finalists Dalia F. and Maria Y. competed at the TDSB
West Region competition. Dalia spoke about the need to change assessments for the Arts and for
Physical Education and Maria spoke about designer babies. Both students expressed themselves
very well and we were proud to have them represent Glenview Senior Public School. We would like
to extend big congratulations to Maria for winning for the French Immersion category. She will be
continuing on in the competition at the provincial level held in May.

DSB GIRLS HOCKEY TOURNAMENT

This year the Glenview Grade 7 and 8 girls competed in the TDSB Girls Hockey tournament at the
MasterCard Center. Glenview’s first game was at 8:15 against Cosburn. The first game flew by as
the girls lead the game 1-0 with an early lead, but unfortunately the tables turned and the girls
were unable to regain possession and they lost 4-3. The girls immediately sought revenge winning
their way into the semi-finals. It was a tough game and the girls played hard, pushing themselves to
their limit. Their hard work finally paid off and resulted in the girls scoring 2 goals late in the third,
winning the game 4-2, and advancing to the championship game against St. Andrews. During the
game, the girls played with grit, endurance and skill, beating St. Andrews 5-1. At the end of the day
although our young hockey stars were happy with their performance, they were proud to be able
to represent Glenview at this event.

Taking home the banner and playing wasn’t the only fun part day. It was also a great opportunity to
catch up with old teammates, and bond with new ones. In between games we had a chance to
watch how other teams play, cheer on friends and come together to enjoy the spirit of hockey. Our
goalie worked extra hard making a lot of amazing saves, against top notch players to keep us in the
run for finals. The day was a great success for the Glenview girls, we all had so much fun. Next year
we hope to bring back another banner, along with new players and new opportunities.

By: Kate S., Olivia C. & Kirsten T.
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In early December, 60-70 boys and girls showed up early in the morning to try and earn a spot for
the competitive Glenview hockey team. After a series of tryouts and a hard decision, Coach Bozzo
and Coach Chalmers came to a conclusion on selecting 17 students to represent and compete for
our school.

We started off the season with an attention to detail at practice. After we came back from the
holiday break, the players were all fired up and eager to start the season. The team went
undefeated in the regular season not conceding a goal in 4 games leading us to 1st place, advancing



to the playoff round. After winning our first playoff game against Fairmont leading us to the
conference finals against a big rival St. Andrews. It was a tough hard fought game, however, we
managed to come out victorious 6-0 winning the conference finals, moving onto cities!

We showed up at the Mastercard Centre at 7 a.m. in our suits ready for a big day! We started off
playing Coshurn who we needed to beat to move onto the city finals. It was another hard fought
battle, still managing to come out on top 4-0. Even though we won this game we knew Hollycrest
(the elite athlete school) would be the toughest battle yet. Ready to come out on the ice, the stage
was set. We brought 225 students from Glenview who were ready to cheer us on! The game was
very intense with both teams scoring back and forth. We were down by 1 in the third period with 2
minutes to go but the Gryphons never say die as we tied it up! We went into overtime; however,
no team scored revolving in a shootout. The shootout format was three shooters per team, and
after three shots whoever had scored more goals would win the championship. On the first
attempt, each team scored making it 1-1 and on the second it was 2-1 for us! On the third shot we

team and the school community one we will remember forever, celebrating hard. After this
spectacular season and on behalf of the team, we would like to thank Mr. Bozzo and Mr. Chalmers
who put so much time and effort to make this team happen! If it weren't for them we wouldn't as
gone as far as we did. Also, great job everyone on this memorable and great season!

By: Justin S. and Ryan K.

This year the Glenview Girls’ hockey team competed in the Tawny Richard tournament to
commemorate the young Tawny Richard. She was an amazing female hockey player who lost her
life in a car accident. Her family and teammates run this tournament in her honour. This
tournament allows girls from all around Toronto to meet new girls and show their love for the
game of hockey. With each game being 20 minutes, with fun activities in between, it was a day of
action and excitement. One of the activities was Chuck-a-Puck where you can throw a hockey puck
and try to land it on center ice. In addition to the sports, fundraising activities such as a bake sale
and raffle, were held throughout the day.

With over 80 girls competing, the Glenview girls came out on top. Our school had so many girls
come out to show their talent, whether they play house league or competitive, we showed up and
did our best. Glenview dominated the tournament with 4 wins and 1 tie, making us undefeated.
The finals were won 4-2 due to great teamwork and an empty net. We had some amazing scorers
on our team who would take the puck, skate up the ice and either score or make an amazing pass
to a teammate. A special thanks to Mr. Bozzo who figured all the details and arranged for us to go



to the tournament. Another thank you to the volunteers who helped coach our team at the
tournament.
By: Alara C.

GIRLS VOLLEYRALL

After claiming the title of “City Champions” last year, the Grade 8 Girls Volleyball team were
determined to do it again. This year there were only 3 teams in each pool so everyone was fighting
hard for a spot in the top two. Although the nerves kicked in when it came time for our first
tournament of the season, we came home with 6/6 sets won. Feeling confident, we walked into
our second tournament thinking it would be a breeze, but getting all cocky wasn’t doing us a
favour. The other teams hadn’t really improved much since our last encounter with them the week
before, but they were definitely more confident after playing a first set with us. Letting a few
points get away was all it took for us to lose focus and it wasn’t looking too good. Thankfully after
finally regrouping and getting back into the game, we walked away having won 5/6 sets that day,
resulting in 11/12 wins in the regular season. On February 28" we headed over to Pleasant View
for the Conference finals. In the semis we beat Mac Millan in 2 sets, although we almost let the
second set slip away. We were facing Milne Valley in the finals and we knew they wanted revenge
for beating them last year. After a long, hard fight we were named the North Conference
Champions. A week later we found ourselves at Humber College for cities, looking to take home
another green banner. The battle between Hodgson and Glenview was intense and it was difficult
to focus and keep playing after long rallies. We ended up winning in 3 sets and were exhausted.
The finals started minutes after so there wasn’t any time to relax. The first set against Hilltop
definitely wasn’t fun to watch. The score quickly jumped up to 13-0 for the other team, and even
though we tried to get back, they still won by around 10 points. Everyone thought it was over for
Glenview, but we weren’t giving up. The second set went point by point and we ended up winning.
In the third we were able to keep up with them, but after it got to about 7-7, we started to lose
focus and the points kept going to them. We kept pushing but in the end Hilltop won 15-9.
Although we didn’t come home with a win, everyone was proud of the way we all played and never
gave up. Being able to bond over the sport of volleyball is what made us such an incredible team
and led to an outstanding season.

By: Natasha G.

[URNING POINTS ESSAYS

After many weeks of purposeful lessons focused upon character traits, family values and personal
reflections grounded in various reading and writing tasks, Glenview has successfully entered these
essays into the national Turning Point Essay Contest with the Learning Partnership. This special
essay contest became the central focus for the Term 1 Language Pathway focus with all twenty-six
English classes. Students were required to reflect upon an unforgettable moment from their lives
and to explore how that single event has continued to resonate as an impactful life lesson. A
maximum of three Turning Point Essays were nominated from each English class to move forward
into this writing competition. These essays included a wide-range of topics such as: facing pressure
during a piano exam, welcoming a new pet, experiencing camp, discovering friendship, returning to
your home country, appreciating a teacher, admiring the strength of a parent, recognizing the
importance of honesty, delivering boxes of groceries to poverty stricken families, excavating
dinosaur fossils, finding the personal strength to find positivity after a sports related injury and
believing magical forces can return a lost book. Enormous congratulations to the following students



whose magnificent essays were submitted last week into this prestigious and nationwide essay
writing contest:

Azania F., Azuri H., Elena P., Adam B., Rachel L., Lavinia W., Andrew C., Darina N., Nathan R., Sara
M., Kate M., Marko S., Ysabel F., Kate F., Luka M., Russell E., Yutaka N., Dawson S., Michelle B.,
Julianna H. , Wyatt C., Sydney M., Samantha C., Dean B., Sydney T., Lola L.,

Brooke L-M, Sarah W., Olivia C., Tess G., Brielle B., David B., Amina H., Mia H-M, Meredith Z.,
Lauren A., Georgina T., Olga S., Cameron T., Natasha J., Spencer S., Isabel A. and Margot L., Brandon
W., Brandon H. and David M., Karenna M., Alisa P., Jordan M., Selena S., Amanda D., Abby S., Aidan
S., Rebecca R., and Juliette H.

GIRLS STEM CONFERENCE AT JOHN POLYANI

On March 8, we met Mr. Corrigan at Glenview at 8:30 am and headed off. We took the bus to John
Polanyi and started our day. Once we arrived to the school, all of the girls from different schools
went to the auditorium and listened to a group of selected speakers in jobs in the STEM field. The
speakers showed us that if you believe in yourself you can do anything. Then we were sent to our
morning workshops such as makey makey, money smarts, neurobiology, the biophysics of walking
on water and many more. Our workshop was makey makey, where we used circuit boards, wires
and ourselves to create circuits to play video games. We used conductive materials such as play
dough, pipe cleaners, and wrenches to elongate the circuits. Once we had finished our workshops
we had lunch. After we got refuelled, we went to the activities fair. We walked around and went to
talk to different people at different stands who are involved in STEM. One of the many stands we
went to was a stand from the Princess Margret Cancer Research Center. After talking to all the
different people at the stands, we went back to the auditorium to listen to more speakers and their
lives in STEM. We finished with closing remarks and came back to Glenview at 3:15. All in all we
had a great time at STEM and we will always remember to be brave, be brilliant and oh so resilient.
By: Stephanie N. and Kate P.-R.

On Friday, March 24, our Community Police Officer, Janet Stather was at Glenview helping to keep
our students safe. She was reminding our parents to ONLY use the east side of Rosewell Avenue
when dropping off or picking up students. Crossing Roswell Avenue at drop off and pick-up time
can be very dangerous. We are using pylons at the entrance of the driveway every morning to
prevent students from being dropped off in the driveway in front of the school. It is extremely
dangerous for our students when cars are backing up from our driveway. In addition, we are
noticing cars making U-turns on Rosewell Avenue in front of the school which creates another
dangerous situation for all. We have staff on duty each day who report dangerous driving and
parking situations. Let’s keep our students safe. Thank you for your cooperation!




HAPPY SPRING FROM THE GREEN THUMBS CLUB!

The members of the Green Thumbs Club have been very busy this school year! In the fall, we were
awarded 50 Canada 150 tulip bulbs from TDSB EcoSchools. These bulbs are red and white and are
being used across the country to celebrate Canada’s 150th anniversary. We planted the bulbs late
in the fall and are now waiting for them to grow and bloom. In the winter months, we have been
continuing our vermicomposting (worm composting) program. Every Wednesday, we come in after
school to feed and care for thousands of worms. We are feeding the worms food waste from the
school servery. Recently, we started harvesting castings that the worms produce. These castings
will nourish Glenview’s garden once we add them to the soil in the spring! A group of about 15
students work very hard to fulfill all of our jobs, including feeding, collecting castings, sifting
castings and maintaining the bin. Now that the weather is getting nice, we are really looking
forward to getting back into the garden and seeing our tulips bloom!

By: Agata A. and Mackenzie D.

EXTRA HELP SESSIONS WITH LAWRENCE PARK

We have some students from Lawrence Park Collegiate who will be volunteering their time for
extra help sessions (with the assistance of Glenview staff) on alternating Mondays and
Wednesdays. These sessions will take place after school for an hour each day to help with
homework and to study with students. This will be a drop-in program and the Lawrence Park
volunteers will be available to answer any questions or provide study tips. There is no sign up
necessary so a student can come by every session, some sessions or just once! Here is the
schedule:

April 3 —=Room 301, April 12 —Room 310, April 17 — Room 102, April 26 — Room 103

May 8 —Room 301, May 17 — Room 310

June 5 - Room 103, June 14 — Room 301 and June 19 — Room 310

VIACKENZIE SCIENCE & ENGINEERING OLYMPICS

On March 7th, 20 students from Glenview competed at the 11" Annual Mackenzie Science and
Engineering Olympiad at Mackenzie Collegiate. Students were selected based on their observable
efforts, focus in class, and a demonstrated interest in science and the event. They had to be able to
work well independently and cooperatively in a group, without supervision. Students were divided
into teams of 3 or 4 and competed against the other teams in events located all over the school.
Students were welcomed by Mackenzie’s Science Club members, many of whom were part of the
MacS program including many former Glenview-ites.

The Glenview team included the following students: Eisi A., Lauren A.,Micol A., Jacob B., Dean B.,
George B., Amanda D., Jack E., Simon H., Jonathan K., Cherie L., Adele L., Emily L., Peter M., Ben P.,
Taylor R,, Lina R., Abby S., Sara S., Maria Y

There were 12 schools represented with about 280 students competing in 20 events in Biology,
Chemistry, Computer Science, Engineering, Math, and General Knowledge.

Some students also got to participate in ELO (Enriched Learning Opportunities) which provided
students with a chance to see what high school students learn daily. Some had a chance to dissect
a rat; conduct experiments based on food sciences, chemistry explosions and use “Little Bits”
circuit kits.



There were 20 events which took place in total throughout the day. Glenview had 1* Place finishes
in Shaping for Stealth (Engineering) Fermi (Math), with Ben Panet, Programming Your eBot
(Technical) and Minimization (Math), g place finishes in Hot Spring Sprint (Chemistry), Build it to
Win It Teacher’s Event (Engineering), Erosion Confusion (Biology) and Puzzling Pieces (Math) and
3" place finishes in Grade 8 Science Relay, (General Knowledge) Maria Y. was awarded the
Glenview Young Scientist Award.

Glenview brought home the Silver Medal overall for 2" place team finish overall, directly on the
heels of the Gold Medal team.

Congratulations to all team members. You demonstrated good citizenship, sportsmanship in
competition, and true Gryphon spirit. Your camaraderie was evident whether you were cheering on
your teammates or doing your best in your own event. Both Ms. Elshayeb and | would like to thank
all the students who represented Glenview as part of the Science Olympics team. It was a great day
and we were very proud of your efforts, your determination and your teamwork. You were
wonderful ambassadors for Glenview. Well done! Science rocks!

By: Ms. Robbins

\UTOMATED EXTERNAL DEFRIBRILLATOR (AED)

On Thursday, March 23", some of the staff at Glenview were involved in a training session with
David Goodman, a former Toronto paramedic for the Automated External Defibrillator (AED). David
works closely with the Mikey Network who donated the machine to Glenview. His passion for
saving lives transferred to the staff involved in the training as we learned how to perform CPR and
to use the AED machine. This machine is now mounted outside of the office.




NEWS AND CUES FROM GUIDANCE

The Performing Arts Festival seems to mark the beginning of spring for us here at Glenview, and
this year is no different.

Guidance is currently working on the transition of our grade 6 students into grade 7. It is always a
joy to welcome a whole new crop of students at the same time that we are preparing to send our
grade &’s off to secondary.

ESL Assessments: These will take place at Glenview on Thursday, April 20 in the morning.
Secondary schools require these for transition purposes. Students who qualify will be notified and
parents will receive a letter with more specific information in the coming weeks.

Grade 8 Welcome Event at Northern Secondary: This is for incoming grade 9 students and will take
place on Thursday, June 1 at 5 p.m. at Northern. Please confirm your attendance by email. Put
your child’s name in the subject line at ron.felsen@tdsb.on.ca

Easter/Passover Food Drive: We will be receiving food bins from North York Harvest Food Bank.
We encourage families to kindly donate to this food bank. This is a local charity that feeds many
families within and very close to our community. Again, a reminder that food must be sealed in

cans or containers and cannot include any fresh food or anything in need of refrigeration.

Out of the Box: Students received a lesson this morning that will help to prepare them for
upcoming PINK WEEK. Ask your children what they spoke about, and what they took away from
the discussion in class.

Technology has been blamed for everything from carpal tunnel syndrome to lack of social etiquette
and now to poor posture. Have a read of this article from this week’s Globe and Mail.
http://www.theglobeandmail.com/life/health-and-fitness/health/posture-correction-is-a-big-
business-but-what-exactly-is-idealposture/article34411750/

Happy Passover and Happy Easter to you.
By: Mariam Racko, Guidance

GET CONNECTED — INFORMATION FROM PARENT COUNCIL

1. Volunteers Required To Ensure Safe Arrival Of Our Students

The Safe and Caring Committee has identified a need to make safe arrival at Glenview a

priority. Last month, a student at one of our neighbouring schools was hit by a vehicle that was
picking up a child for lunch. Glenview's driveway poses a major safety risk to our students. We are
looking for volunteers to help keep the driveway clear of vehicles and ensuring students are
dropped on the school side of the street. If you are able to donate 30 minutes of your time, 8:30-
9:00 a.m. on a Monday or Tuesday morning, please sign up

here: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ea5ab2dalf94-parent




2. TDSB Parent Conference

Parents As Partners, is taking place on April 1, 2017 at the All Stream Centre. Thisis a free
conference with informative and empowering sessions for parents/caregivers of students of all
ages and all stages of education. If you are interested in participating, register here: Register Now!

3. The Enhancing Equity Task Force Forum is being held on Thursday, April 27 from 6:30pm to
8:30pm at Lawrence Park Cl. Parents are encourage to participate.
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Dear Parents, Guardians or Caregivers:

The Toronto District School Board (TDSB) conducted its first Student Census for all Grade 7-12 students in 2006
and the second one in 2011. The data collected from both rounds of the Census have provided the school

system, parents and the community with valuable information to help improve our schools for the benefit of all
students. (Please visit www.tdsb.on.ca/census to learn more about the TDSB Census and its positive impact.)

The third TDSB Student Census is coming up in April 2017. For the first time, Grade 4-6 students will participate
in this system-wide survey in class, together with Grade 7-12 students. The questions are similar to the previous
Census questions, which ask students about themselves, their experiences in and outside of school, and their
well-being. This information is collected under the authority of section 170(1)(6) of the Education Act (R.S.0.
1990, c. E. 2) for educational and research purposes only.

Each survey form has a unique code (for tracking purposes). However, no personal identification - such as,
student name or ID number - will appear on the form. This is to ensure that the information provided by
students will remain confidential. All completed survey forms will be shipped directly to the Board’s Research
Department for processing and analyses, and all the survey results will be reported at the aggregate level.

To ensure that this Student Census will reflect the voices of all students, it is important to have as many students
complete the survey as possible. However, should you decide not to have your child participate in this Census,
please fill out the form below and return it to your child’s school before March 31, 2017.

We thank you for your support!

L%
John Malloy

Director of Education

P.S. Parents/guardians/caregivers of JK-Grade 6 students will also be invited to take part in the third TDSB
Parent Census. In April, your child will bring home an envelope with an Information Letter and a Parent Census
form. We hope that you will participate in the Parent Census, as your voice counts!

<

Fill out this section only if you decide not to have your child participate in the Student Census.

| do not wish my child, , from this school in Grade to
participate in the Student Census during the month of April 2017. 3

Parent/Guardian/Caregiver's Name: Signature:

Date:

Please tear off this section and return it to your child’s school before March 31, 2017.



The Chess & Math Association

Chess Lessons at Glenview P.S.

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND!
REGISTRATION FORM

et Dear Parent,

Chess is a really fun sport for improving your child's math and intelligence.
The nation-wide Chess 'N Math Association teaches chess in our school,
after school, for all levels. Chess-sets are supplied, classes are small for
individual instruction, certificates are awarded at the end of each session.

CHESS’N MATH PROGRAM(non-profit) | SPRING 2017 SESSION

DAY&TIME (WEDNESDAY-AFTER SCHOOL | COST: $85 — 8 weeks

Apr. 12,19, 26; May. 3, 10, 17, 24, 31;
DATES p 9 y ? b

To register online go to: www.chess-math.org/glenview

OR

Fill in the Form below, return to the School Office by Tuesday April 11 i‘h’ with a $85
cheque to "Chess 'N Math Association”. If chess set needed for home use, order below.

[T e erssneanasssssnsasasassrasans REGISTRATION FORME: - vooerereeerereerieeeereessesenens
Glenview Public School — Spring 2017
NAME GRADE __ TEL
Email Class Teacher Room

Please tick v your child’s skill level:

@ Never played before @ I know to checkmate @ I know some tactics
OR: I have completed the level below (previous session) y
D pawn @ Knight Q Bishop @ Rook & Queen@ King@ Int./Adv
(Optional) I would also like to buy a chess set for home use:

Add amount to cheque above.

SMALL ($15 tax incl) @  LARGE (825 tax incl.)&

Purchased sets will be delivered to the student during the session.

Chess’n Math Association: (416) 488-5506; (416) 486-3395;
Email us: toronto@chess-math.org




